
September is Newborn 
Screening Awareness Month 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Ask your 

baby’s health 
care provider 

 

for your baby’s 
newborn 

screening test 
results. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These Tests Could Save 
Your Baby’s Life! 

Baby may look healthy, 
but you won’t know 

unless you test. 
 

Did you know all babies in 
Wisconsin should be tested 

at birth for 44 serious 
disorders, plus hearing loss, 
and critical congenital heart 

disease? 
 

For more information, visit the Wisconsin 
Newborn Screening website at 

www.slh.wisc.edu/clinical/newborn 
Or call the Wisconsin Newborn Screening 
Program Coordinator at 608-266-8904. 


